July 17, 2001

Mr. John N. Sampson 35316 North Moose Point Road GRAND RAPIDS, MN 55744

Dear Mr. Sampson:

This letter is to confirm the fact that you did hear WCUB Radio on Tuesday, July $10^{\rm th}$ from 9 to 9:18PM.

Because we are a powerful station - 5,000 Watts, we have, on occasion, had similar requests from countries in Europe that have heard us.

Our AM Station carries Farm Reports, NASCAR Races, and Lake Michigan Fishing Reports as well as CNN News and lots of local news, weather and community information.

We also have a sister Station - WLTU 92.1 FM.

Thank you for writing us. It is always a pleasure to learn we have new listeners - especially from neighboring states - and other countries.

Sincerely,

CUB RADIO, INC.

Nancy C. Rutherford Business Manager

ncr

Cub Radio Inc. Box 1990 Manitowoc, WI 54221-1990 (414) 683-68 WCUB Two Rivers, WLTU Manitowoc